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“The Full Effect of Steadfastness” 

James 1:1-11 

NOTES: 

Where Christ is Center 

& People are Family 

mailto:keyportbible@gmail.com


UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

July 7th at 5pm: Andy and 

Jesi Chinn missions dinner 

and report 

July 15th-19th: Vacation 

Bible School - Registration 

Open: Keyportbible.org/

vacation-bible-school 

August 3rd: KBC Annual All-

Church Picnic at Buck Lake 

• Bring a chair or blanket 
• Lawn Games and a 

playground for fun! 
• Bring a side dish to share 

Have you been baptized? If 

not, consider being baptized 

at Buck Lake. Please talk with 

Pastor Matt if you’re 

interested. 

 

 

 

ONGOING GATHERINGS 
 

SUNDAY 

Prayer Gathering: 9am 

Sunday Service: 9:30 am 
 

TUESDAY 

Men’s Discipleship Group: 

6am-FH 

Men’s Bible Study: 8am-FH 

Youth Group: 6:30pm-8:30pm 
 

SATURDAY 
Men’s Accountability Group: 

8am  - Pastor Matt’s office 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MPB=Multi-Purpose Building 

FH=Fellowship Hall 

Keyport Bible Church  –  July 7, 2024 

WELCOME 
OUR PASTORS 

Senior Pastor: Matt Daniells 
 

Youth Pastor: Jonathan Morris 
 

Support Pastor: Mike Chinn 

OUR ELDERS 

Ronn Goodnough 

Al Royal 

Bill Sibbett 

To give to the church, there are offertory boxes in the back of the 
sanctuary and at the backdoor of the MPB. There is also a button 
for giving in the Herald and on our website. 

Our dear brothers and sisters, 

 

It has been 3 years since we first starting to attend KBC when we moved 

here for our final Navy assignment.  It was truly a gift from God and we 

will be forever grateful for His hand leading us to you all.  Two years ago 

we were baptized by Pastor Matt at Buck Lake, which was the most sig-

nificant event our family has ever experienced. 

 

You have all been such a blessing to our family and we wanted to ex-

tend our sincere gratitude for your support, friendship and fellowship in 

Christ.  We will forever look back to our first church family with fondness 

and joy.  You truly do epitomize the instruction for the Body of Christ in 

Romans 12:3-8 and helped to show us how we can be a part of it. 

 

We would like to especially recognize Pastors Matt, Mike and Jonathan 

and our elders who have been inspirational leaders and spiritual mentors 

to us in so many different ways.  We were also touched by how support-

ive you are of military service members and their families. 

 

If any of you are ever in our area near Raleigh, NC, we welcome you to 

stop in.  May the Lord bless you and keep you! 

 

In His name, always, 

 

Jodi, Jason and Siena (Buddy too!)  

 

(703)980-4767 - Jason 

(703)980-2007 - Jodi  


